
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
April 1, 2019  

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on April 1, 2019 at 5:30 PM at the 
Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Charley Caron called the 
meeting to order. The following members were present: Erin Stevenson, Charley 
Caron, Gary Teel and Helen Norman. 
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Helen moved to approve the minutes of the previous month. The motion was 
seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance- $21,967.71 
Expenses- $132.56 
Deposits- $525.00 
Ending balance- $22,360.15 
Erin moved to accept the April financial report. The motion was seconded and 
passed.  
 
Old Business: 

• Color Splat- The committee discussed finalizing the following items prior to 
the event: 

o Finalizing t-shirt order 
o Advertise on running websites 
o Distribute flyers 
o Order color packets and color cannons for sale 
o Order medals for top 3 in each category (biking, running, walking) 

• The committee will meet on April 22nd at 5:30 at the Rec Center to finalize 
plans and organize materials. 

 
New Business: 

• GCFB President- Charley Caron’s term on the board has ended and a new 
President was selected. Helen moved to make Gary Teel President for the 
remainder of his term. The motion was seconded and approved.  

 
The next meeting will be held on May 6, 2019 at 5:30 PM at Recreation Center. 
 


